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Book Collection and School Photographs 

Dear parents / guardians, 

At the end of the school year the children usually take their books home with them. As we are not                    

currently in school we are going to leave the books at the front of school for you to collect. Please                    

bring a bag to carry them in. You will be sent a text with the day and time the books will be available                       

for collection. We will do our best to put sibling books together.  

Just before lockdown the children had their class photo taken. We have received the order forms                

and these will be put with your child’s books for you to take home. Please note that all orders must                    

be made through the Kittle Photography website online. No orders can be made through school. 

Stay safe and take care 

Mr S Jevons 

Head of School 

 
 

 


